
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

16th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Mrs Wright 

For the last twelve years, Mrs Wright has been a stalwart of the Denton team, and at 

the end of next week, she will be leaving to become a fully-fledged teacher. A huge 

congratulations to Mrs Wright – we wish you the very best of luck and will miss you very 

much!  

 

Parents’ Evening 

If you have not done so already, please make sure you have made an appointment 

with your child’s class teacher.  

 

INSET Day: Friday 23rd October 

Please note the last day of term is Thursday 22nd October (Friday 23rd is an INSET day). 

Term 2 starts for all pupils on Monday 2nd November.  

 

FADS Halloween Fundraiser 

Not only is Thursday 22nd October the last day of term, it is also a non-school uniform, 

organised by FADS. Another copy of the necessary details is attached, with all 

donations going to FADS.  

 

Food Bank 

We are able to help with food parcels anytime - please come in and see us at the 

school office. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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